
Hinutes of the Academic Affai rs Committee 10.xi.70..

The entire meeting was devoted to the proposal of Dean Dykema dated 29 June 1970,
wherein the matter of recording pluses and minuses on final grade reports was
scrutinized. It was reported to the members of the Committee that the Computer
Center can record these grade distinctions. The discussion that followed
touched on these issues: a suggestion to change the present grading system of
letter grades and move to a numerical system; the difficulty in getting faculty
in va~ing disciplines to grade in the same way; the need to get more opinions
pro and con the Dykema proposal from students, faculty, and administrators;
the desire to look at other colleges and universities to see what their grading
policies are. All of this was deemed necessary before the Committee could make
'a determination.

Future meetings of the Academic Affairs Committee are:

Honday, November 16, 3:0~ P.M.

Tuesday, November 24, 2:00 P .N:.

Meeting adjourned.
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